
Over the weekend of June 26th -28th, 18 runners took part in a sponsored 
fundraising event to raise money to support London’s bus drivers and 
associated staff who have been affected by Covid-19.
Run For A Bus took place through the streets of London with runners 
following the route of several designated bus journeys. The event was a great 
success, raising thousands of pounds. All funds raised have been presented 
to the Transport Benevolent Fund CIO - TBF, and have been ring-fenced for 
this particular cause. Funds are available to help London bus workers and 
their dependants who find themselves in need, hardship or distress due 
to the coronavirus, and who are not TBF members. 
Please Google #RunForABus to see the remarkable efforts of all those 
who took part.

If you are a London bus worker who has been affected by 
Covid-19 or are a dependant of a deceased London bus 
worker and would like to apply for assistance, please get in 
touch with TBF by emailing

help@tbf.org.uk
and quote RunForABus.

TBF members who find themselves
in need, hardship or distress, no
matter what the reason, can
access the full range of benefits
by also emailing help@tbf.org.uk

Funds available to help
London’s bus workers
and their dependants
who have been
affected by the
Covid-19 pandemic Run For A Bus
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